
 

Please keep up the regular 

reading and signing of the 

reading records  

Dear Parents, 

 

We had a great morning at County School and 

enjoyed lunch in the sunshine at the castle 

grounds. 

 

Following the children’s ‘tuning up’ lessons in 

clarinet, there will be a short concert for them to 

perform what they have learnt, to you. This will be 

from 2.30—3.00pm on Monday 17th June and will 

be held in the chapel. Please also encourage your 

child to keep practising at home—they know what 

pieces they will be playing in the concert. 

 

Year 6 are hosting a film night, as a  

fundraising event. It is on Thursday 13th June and 

will be the premiere of Disney's latest animated 

blockbuster 'Wreck It Ralph'. This will start at 

3.30pm and costs £3.50, which includes entrance 

to the film, a bag of popcorn, an ice lolly, a drink 

and a raffle ticket. 

 

Best wishes, 

Bec, Henry, Alison, Heather and Anna 

The children’s adventure 

stories are looking  

fantastic and we are  

enjoying reading their 

drafts. We’ve been so  

impressed with how much 

effort they’ve put in!  

 

We will shortly be  

designing a storyboard,  

preparing the scene and 

shooting an animation for 

a part of their adventure 

story. 

 

In maths this week, we  

conducted a survey of the  

businesses in Guildford High 

Street (many thanks for all your 

help). The children will be  

presenting their results in a  

variety of ways including graphs 

and charts. This will allow us all 

to analyse how Guildford town 

centre is used and to compare it 

to the locality of Corfe. 

 

Don’t forget to keep up with 

‘Mathletics’. Your child’s teacher 

has a copy of their username and 

password, if they have forgotten 

them. 

http://www.johnmason.com/internationalshipping/internationalremovals/areas/guildford/

